For the United Ministries

of the Presbyterian Church in Chinatown and Donaldina Cameron House

December 1, 2024

Prayer Concerns

Comfort and care for David & Kathy Lee as David undergoes
treatment for cancer. Also for Carl & Sandy Quong who are
dealing with Carl's failing health. They are former members of
PCC and dear friends of Shar Hall.

Jim Caldwell and Jeannette Wei appreciate our prayers and
notes (they prefer “thinking of you” and “miss you” cards).
There has been a recent change in Jim’s health. Their address:
11300 Wild Pine, #2103 - San Antonio, TX 78253.

Mark Fong's colleague, Christine, will be having surgery on
Monday, December 2nd.

Continuing prayers for Danny's friend Mike Wise recovering
from surgery and Pastor Don's step-dad recovery from heart
surgery.

For all those who had empty seats at the Thanksgiving table due
to illness/death.

Send prayer concerns to prayers@pccsf.org.

New Members Class - December 8

Pastor Don and the English Commission are hosting a New
Members/Adult Confirmation class starting Sunday, Dec. 8,
during Fellowship time. If you worship here and have thought
about becoming a member, please speak to Pastor Don and
consider joining! The course will run for five Sundays.

+++++

School of Discipleship on Winter Break: The School of
Discipleship has completed its study of the Book of Leviticus
and will be on break until January. Watch for an upcoming
announcement about our next study.

Opportunities at PCC
FOOD PANTRY VOLUNTEERS: Saturday Pantry

Thursday Pantry: 10:15-11:45am. Email foodpantry@pccsf.org
if you can volunteer. Location: Cameron House parking lot.

TEATIME HOSTS: TEATIME SIGN UP

Today's Hymns and
Scripture Passages

Opening
O Come, O Come Emmanuel
88 in Glory to God

Communion
Loaves Were Broken,
Words Were Spoken
498 in Glory to God

Closing
Lift Up Your Head,
Ye Mighty Gates
93 in Glory to God

THANK YOU from the
Chinatown SRO Families!
A fresh bouquet of flowers
arranged by the mothers to
show their appreciation for

the Christmas gifts that EWC
members have contributed
for so many years.
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gogQyzuVWxHE4O1C0tOt4Q93UIIZUMvlr8rJtRT38_Q/edit?gid=1129267946#gid=1129267946
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ArhHEKSQUyJnq6uy3r_lS8iLwzWevqL-pwXQYok-35s/edit#gid=496827337

Monday, December 16 - 1:00-4:00pm
The Sequoias - 1400 Geary Blvd.

For all women of PCC, RSVP with Mildred Hall - please bring your holiday spirit and
finger food / desserts to share. We'll sing Christmas carols, play some icebreakers and
enjoy an afternoon of fellowship and catching up with each other!




